
Come join us for the wrap on the 2017 Strawberry.  Hopefully all the 

bills will be in and will have been paid so we can get an overall fi-

nancial statement.  We will also talk about upcoming rides and up-

coming officers.  Please bring your suggestions for making the club 

better for 2017 - 2018.  Thanks!  

Club Meeting -  July 6th  

7:00 PM -  Samaritan Lebanon 

Community Hospital Conference Room  
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2017 Officers  

President ð Al Rimer  

Vice Pres. ð Open  

Secretary ð Barbi Thomson  

Treasurer  ð Sandy Law  

Ride Committee ð Craig 
Lalley, Ken Bronson, Jim Starr, 

Roger Munk, Tom & Barbi 
Thomson  

Webmaster  ð Vince Nowell  

Communications  ð Greg 
Stephens  

Facebook ð Kari Kropf  

 

Share and 

like our 

network-

ing  apps !  

2017 Strawberry  

The 2017 Strawberry is in the books.  It wasnôt the best one we 

have ever had weatherwise or financiallyéé..but it was the best 

one we have ever had volunteer wise.  As you can see from the pic-

tures, everyone bundled up and braved the weather, giving the 390 

riders the support and the encouragement they deserved.  Even 

though the weatherman didnôt cooperate to my liking, there was a 

lot of comments about how great the cool weather was to ride in.  

Of course I think that may have depended if you were ahead of/

behind the storms of the day.  There was some sunshine albeit not 

enough.  There were very few flat tires and breakdowns and best of 

all, everyone returned unscathedééé.except for a skinned up 

knee.  So that is as good as it gets safety wise.  And that is what we 

strive for when we mark the roads, put out signs, have flaggers and 

road pointerséé..SAFETY.   

We would again like to thank our Sponsors...Tailwind Nutrition, First 

Corvallis Rehab Clinic of Corvallis, Paceline Chamois Buttôr, Western 

University of Health Sciences, Western Bike Works, and Marks Ridge 

Winery.  We ask you to support these sponsors and express your 

appreciation of them supporting us.  

We would also like to thank all the Volunteers who braved the ele-

ments and came and had funééé.regardless of the weather.  

 I personally would also like to thank Sandy Law and Al Rimer who 

worked countless hours to make this a success!   

 

Welcome New 

Members  

Fran Lushenko  

Roy Bendshadler  

http://santiamspokes.org
https://www.facebook.com/santiamspokes
https://instagram.com/santiamspokescycling
https://www.facebook.com/strawberrycentury?


 

Our Fantastic Volunteers  

2017 Strawberry  

Kari Kropf  Ron Kropf  John Van Sickle  

Susan Greenup  Charlie Van Deusen  Joanne Trzcinski  


